
NOTICE OF MEETING 

JAMES RIVER WATER AUTHORITY 

 

There will be a meeting of the James River Water Authority Board of Directors on 

Wednesday, August 12, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. at the Fluvanna County Public Library - 214 

Commons Blvd., Palmyra, VA 22963. The public is invited to attend, but restrictions 

will apply in accordance with the Commonwealth’s ongoing effort to minimize the 

spread of COVID-19.  

  

Physical (in-person) access to the meeting will be limited to the first 30 members of the 

public who sign up in advance to attend. Those wishing to attend must call Fluvanna 

Clerk to the Board, Caitlin Solis, at (434) 591-1910 no later than 1 hour prior to the 

meeting. Proof of identification will be required upon arrival and facemasks will be 

required.      

 

The public is invited and encouraged to attend. 

 

  

BY ORDER OF: 

D. D. WATSON, CHAIRMAN 

JAMES RIVER WATER AUTHORITY 

 

 


